






NARA RG104, Entry 1, Box 186 
 

[Abstract:] Relative to bid for 8 oz Cotton Duck. 
 
James S. Gary & Son, 
Baltimore, 
July 11, 1894 
 
Eugene Townsend, Esq., 
Supt. U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia. 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
 Yours of the 10th received. I very much regret to learn that my bid for 8 oz. Cotton Duck 
is not the lowest. You are however aware that there are a great many brands of goods on the 
market that have the required weight but are made of inferior Cotton and of poor workmanship. 
We do not attempt to compete with this class of material, as our production is not the lowest 
priced you can buy, but probably the cheapest if you consider the quality. The experience the 
Mint has had with the cloth we have furnished in past years will tell the whole story much better 
than I could write it. Will say however that we manufacture a large quantity of cloth where 
strength is an important factor and we thought this was one of the things you desired for Coin 
Bags. This was considered when submitting samples and prices, and we have no fear of 
competitors if you place the same importance on these items that we do. I will be obliged if you 
will let me know what conclusions you reach when this matter is finally disposed of. 
 
 Yours respectfully, 
 E. Stanly Gary 
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